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Summary of Proposal:  The purpose of proposed changes to the billboard ordinance is to align more 
closely with recent changes to Utah state code regulating billboards. Part of that is to discontinue the 
city’s “billboard bank” and instead refer primarily to state code for most future billboard modification, 
relocation, or installation. The changes also include specifics on size, height, and spacing of billboards 
when not already specified in the state code. 
 
Process:  The purpose of the open house is to obtain public comment on the proposed changes and help 
planning staff identify concerns and issues from the public.  The Salt Lake City Planning Commission 
will hold a public hearing at a later date where they will take public comment on the proposed ordinance 
changes and make a recommendation to the City Council.  The Salt Lake City Council is the decision-
making body for ordinance amendments such as this one. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact Casey Stewart at 801-535-6260 or 
casey.stewart@slcgov.com   
 
Written comments can be submitted via email or mailed to: 

 
Salt Lake City Planning Division 

PO Box 145480 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114-5480 
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